
Legal Guardianship Notification 

Dear [Family Member's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inform you that a legal guardianship has been 

established for [Name of the Person under Guardianship], effective as of [Effective Date]. This 

decision was made to ensure that [he/she/they] receives the appropriate care and support needed. 

The appointed guardian is [Guardian's Name], who will be responsible for [brief explanation of 

responsibilities]. Please understand that this decision was not made lightly, and it was done in the 

best interest of [Name of the Person under Guardianship]. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this arrangement, please do not hesitate to reach 

out. Thank you for your understanding and support during this time. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


